				Bulletin No.5
‘Green Infrastructure’

Oh no...another Bulletin!  This one is about our green spaces, parks and gardens.  If you think these are important then you need to have your say.    Just click on this link:   
https://bromleytowncentre.commonplace.is/schemes/proposals/green-infrastructure/details  and put your answers in the boxes provided. 
We suggest some answers below









		






		
			Do you think provision of green infrastructure in town centre locations is important? What advantages and disadvantages does green infrastructure bring?
BCS suggests:  Bromley's green spaces make the town distinctive and different from other town centres; they are vital for mental and physical health, urban cooling, air quality, encouraging outdoor activity, increasing dwell time in the town and are key to recovery post-Covid.
What type of green infrastructure do you think is most suitable for Bromley Town Centre? 
BCS suggests:  Trees and greenery in the High Street and quiet green spaces close to the busy centre of the town. 
Do you think there are any opportunities/locations where new green infrastructure could be provided in Bromley Town Centre?
BCS suggests: Trees and greenery in the High Street to soften the outline of modern buildings, more wild areas to encourage biodiversity.... 
Which, if any, open spaces in and around the town centre do you currently use, and why?
BCS suggests: list the spaces that you use eg Martins Hill, Queensmead, Queens Gardens, College Green, Palace Park...
Are there any open spaces in and around the town centre you do not currently use, but would like to? What changes would make you more likely to use this open space?
BCS suggests: Many people are unaware of the Palace Park....signposting and access to that green space could be improved.    
Do you have any other comments in relation to green infrastructure in Bromley Town Centre?
BCS suggests: It's important to protect the green spaces we have; no new building should impact on the open aspect of our parks and gardens.  

Some comments have been made already under this Theme ('View comments' at the bottom).  Give them the 'thumbs up' if you agree with them.  












		






			The 'Historic Environment'  will be the subject of the final Bulletin to be issued before the deadline of 5th October 












